
Dates to remember 
9/14 - Scubanauts meeting /Athens Café 

6:00 pm dinner  6:30 pm meeting 904.733.1199  9/14 Chuck Meide came to LAMP in March 2006 and is the acting director.  He has worked on archaeological projects all over the world. He is currently completing his PhD through the College of William and Mary. He is also an active NAUI scuba instructor!  
10/12 Scubanauts Meeting   
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Treasurer’s Report 

 
  See Vicky Tyde for the 50/50 raffle and available Scubanauts T-shirts, hats etc!  

Noteworthy Notes 
 

We need trip leaders! If you are interested, please let your officers and board members know! 
 
 

We need speakers! If you have any suggestion please see VP Nadine Norton. 
 

Secretary’s Report 
 
There was a meeting and minutes were taken. Minutes will be on the website and available at the meeting.  
 
 

Rob’s President’s Message 
 Greetings Scubanauts!  
The days are getting shorter, the kids are back to school, and lobster season is well under way. It must be time for the September Scubanauts meeting.  
Those in attendance at the august meeting were treated to an excellent presentation and book signing event with John Clarke, author and director of the Navy Experimental Dive Unit at Panama City Beach. If you weren't there, well, you missed out. September will feature Chuck Meide from LAMP (ST.AUGUSTINE LIGHTHOUSE ARCHAEOLOGICAL MARITIME PROGRAM)   Thanks, once again, to Nadine for booking Chuck.  
I am looking forward to seeing everybody there. Those of us who didn't get in the water this past month would love to vicariously experience the diving adventures of those of you who did, so please bring on those dive reports.    
Cheers, -Rob  
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2016—2017 Trips ! 
 We need trip leaders for the 2016/17 dive season! 
2017 Roatan trip— June 3-10th rates for Cabana and Bungalow are $1621.40, Ocean Front is $1567.94. This does include the room taxes but does not include airfare. Unlimited  shore diving , 2 boat trips per day and all meals. Nitrox is extra.  
Deposits of $50 per person are due by the March 2016 meeting and balance is due at the March 2017 meeting. Deposits become non-refundable at the January 2017 meeting. 
Airfare rates are now available so we should all be watching for deals! 
Trip insurance is strongly suggested. Please see Nica for more details and www.cocoviewresort.com for great pictures and info about the resort. 
 
Information about some offshore Jax trips will be forthcoming as well as possibly some non diving activities. 
 

WHO has the Copralite award????? 
 
Vicky Tyde  is the current possessor of the Copralite award. She will be looking for any tales to be told so that he can pass it off! Anyone got any tall tales to tell?? 
Be sure to be at the meeting for any indiscretions that may be revealed! 
 

Copralite Award 
Welcome Guests 

     Welcome to all guests!  We hope to see you this month and the months to come! 
 

Door Prizes 
We have some great door prizes this year. We will be keeping a list this year of winners so that more people can win! One prize per person per year please!  



President Rob   
Vice President Ndine Norton 
Secretary Peggy Barnes 
Treasurer Vicky Tyde  
Website Bob Riddle                                
Past President Diane Schleissing 
Newsletter  Nica McAnany 

Jacksonville Scubanauts, Inc. www.scubanauts.org 
SEPTEMBER 2016 

  

 2016 / 2017 Officers & Board Members 

Scott Hoffman   Sept 3rd 
Annette Molyneux  Sept 5th 
Beth Strawbridge  Sept 18th 

Bob Riddle Sept 21st 
Bruce Brommer Sept 25th 

Diane Schleissing Sept 25th 

Let’s wish a big  
Happy Birthday  
To the following  

September Birthdays! 

Happy Birthday Scubanauts! 

 

Let’s go Diving! 

Dive Dive Dive 


